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To Save the Wild Bison Mary Ann Franke 2005 Examines the ecological and
political aspects of the wild bison controversy in and around Yellowstone
National Park and how it reflects changing attitudes toward wildlife. By the
author of Yellowstone in the Afterglow: Lessons from the Fires.
Greater Yellowstone Public Lands Alice Wondrak Biel 2006
Taken by Bear in Yellowstone Kathleen Snow 2016-03-07 Humans and grizzly bears
have been coming into contact in Yellowstone National Park ever since it was
founded in 1872. Most of these encounters have ended peacefully, but many have
not. In order to most accurately tell the stories of those involved in the more
deadly incidents, Kathleen Snow went directly to the source: the National Park
Service archives. With help from personnel at park headquarters, Snow has
collected more than 100 years’ worth of hair-raising stories that read like
crime scene investigations and provide hard-learned lessons in outdoor safety.
A must-read for fans of Death in Yellowstone and anyone fascinated by humananimal interactions.
The Yellowstone Handbook Susan Frank 1999 Contributors trace the social,
political, economic, and cultural conditions under which environmental
movements have emerged, and assess the transformative capacities of these
movements by analyzing their structural ties, cultural values, and political
strategies. Two sets of countries illustrate di
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Storytelling in Yellowstone Lee H. Whittlesey 2007 Long before snowmobiles,
paved roads, and SUVs were introduced into Yellowstone National Park, a myriad
of companies offered buggy and stage rides through the Park, with their drivers
telling stories to their passengers. Some of these stories had no basis in
fact, especially those attributed to "Indian legends," but others came from the
early trappers and fur traders and were as informational as they were
entertaining. Lee Whittlesey, Yellowstone National Park historian, has devoted
years of research to these pre-1920 stories told by the Park's "tour guides,"
or interpreters. He includes the campfire stories of the traders and trappers,
Yellowstone as it was portrayed in early photos and movies, the first group of
Yellowstone guidebooks written, and the "fool tenderfoot questions" posed by
the late nineteenth-century tourists. Whittlesey devotes chapters to the first
two National Park interpreters, Philetus "Windy" Norris and G. L. Henderson.
Each had his own style of delivery and each awed his respective tour groups.
And, finally, there are the stagecoach drivers who chauffeured the public over
Yellowstone's dirt roads and engaged their passengers with tales of the great
Geyserland. Today's National Park Service has taken over the duties of the
"horse and buggy tour guides" but private and concessioner tour guides also
share Yellowstone National Park's many stories. All author proceeds from this
book are being donated to the National Park Service.
Wolves and the Wolf Myth in American Literature S.K. Robisch 2009-05-28 The
wolf is one of the most widely distributed canid species, historically ranging
throughout most of the Northern Hemisphere. For millennia, it has also been one
of the most pervasive images in human mythology, art, and psychology. Wolves
and the Wolf Myth in American Literature examines the wolf’s importance as a
figure in literature from the perspectives of both the animal’s physical
reality and the ways in which writers imagine and portray it. Author S. K.
Robisch examines more than two hundred texts written in North America about
wolves or including them as central figures. From this foundation, he
demonstrates the wolf’s role as an archetype in the collective unconscious, its
importance in our national culture, and its ecological value. Robisch takes a
multidisciplinary approach to his study, employing a broad range of sources:
myths and legends from around the world; symbology; classic and popular
literature; films; the work of scientists in a number of disciplines; human
psychology; and field work conducted by himself and others. By combining the
fundamentals of scientific study with close readings of wide-ranging literary
texts, Robisch astutely analyzes the correlation between actual, living wolves
and their representation on the page and in the human mind. He also considers
the relationship between literary art and the natural world, and argues for a
new approach to literary study, an ecocriticism that moves beyond
anthropocentrism to examine the complicated relationship between humans and
nature.
The Rise Paul Schullery 2006-07-07 Distills five centuries' worth of angling
lore and wisdom about trout feeding behavior. Photographic sequence shows in
detail how trout take a fly. Examination of flies includes the importance of
wings and what they are made of, hooks, soft-hackled flies, and skipping,
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dapping, and dry-fly techniques.
Yellowstone National Park David Aretha 2008-07-01 Learn about Yellowstone
National Park's history and varied attractions, including Old Faithful, Lower
Geyser Basin, and Tower Fall, as well as its resident wildlife.
Managing the "matchless Wonders" Kiki Leigh Rydell 2006
Conservation in the Internet Age James N. Levitt 2013-04-16 Since the earliest
days of our nation, new communications and transportation networks have enabled
vast changes in how and where Americans live and work. Transcontinental
railroads and telegraphs helped to open the West; mass media and interstate
highways paved the way for suburban migration. In our own day, the internet and
advanced logistics networks are enabling new changes on the landscape, with
both positive and negative impacts on our efforts to conserve land and
biodiversity. Emerging technologies have led to tremendous innovations in
conservation science and resource management as well as education and advocacy
efforts. At the same time, new networks have been powerful enablers of
decentralization, facilitating sprawling development into previously
undesirable or inaccessible areas.Conservation in the Internet Age offers an
innovative, cross-disciplinary perspective on critical changes on the land and
in the field of conservation. The book:provides a general overview of the
impact of new technologies and networksexplores the potentially disruptive
impacts of the new networks on open space and biodiversitypresents case studies
of innovative ways that conservation organizations are using the new networks
to pursue their missionsconsiders how rapid change in the Internet Age offers
the potential for landmark conservation initiativesConservation in the Internet
Age is the first book to examine the links among land use, technology, and
conservation from multiple perspectives, and to suggest areas and initiatives
that merit further investigation. It offers unique and valuable insight into
the challenges facing the land and biodiversity conservation community in the
early twenty-first century, and represents an important new work for
policymakers, conservation professionals, and academics in planning, design,
conservation and resource management, policy, and related fields.
Old Yellowstone Days Paul Schullery 2011-10-10 Over thirty years after its
original publication, former Yellowstone National Park archivist Paul
Schullery's collection of travelers' accounts of their visits to the first
national park still resonates with the tremendous impact the Park has had--and
continues to have--as a wilderness and recreation destination. From John Muir's
exultation of the beauty of "Wonderland" to Rudyard Kipling's hilarious
invective of the American tourist, Old Yellowstone Days includes selections
which form the best picture of what Yellowstone must have been like before the
intrusion of the automobile. Updated with a new introduction by Schullery, new
illustrations, and a new foreword by Yellowstone National Park Historian Lee
Whittlesey, this volume, which takes its title from an article by Owen Wister,
also includes the impressions of William O. Owen, Charles Dudley Warner,
Theodore Roosevelt, John Burroughs, Mrs. George Cowan, George Anderson, Emerson
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Hough, and Frederic Remington.
Wahb Ernest Thompson Seton 2015-07-30 First published more than a century ago,
The Biography of a Grizzly recounts the life of a fictitious bear named Wahb
who lived and died in the Greater Yellowstone region. This new edition combines
Ernest Thompson Seton’s classic tale and original illustrations with historical
and scientific context for Wahb’s story, providing a thorough understanding of
the setting, cultural connections, biology, and ecology of Seton’s best-known
book. By the time The Biography of a Grizzly was published in 1900, grizzly
bears had been hunted out of much of their historical range in North America.
The characterization of Wahb, along with Seton’s other anthropomorphic tales of
American wildlife, helped to change public perceptions and promote
conservation. As editors Jeremy M. Johnston and Charles R. Preston remind us,
however, Seton’s approach to writing about animals put him at the center of the
“Nature-Faker” controversy of the early twentieth century, when John Burroughs
and Theodore Roosevelt, among others, denounced sentimental representations of
wildlife. The editors address conservation scientists’ continuing concerns
about inaccurate depictions of nature in popular culture. Despite its
anthropomorphism, Seton’s paradoxical book imparts a good deal of insightful
and accurate natural history, even as its exaggerations shaped early-twentiethcentury public opinion on conservation in often counterproductive ways. By
complicating Seton’s enthralling tale with scientific observations of grizzly
behavior in the wild, Johnston and Preston evaluate the story’s accuracy and
bring the story of Yellowstone grizzlies into the present day. Preserving the
1900 edition’s original design and illustrations, Wahb brings new understanding
to an American classic, updating the book for current and future generations.
Protecting Yellowstone Michael J. Yochim 2013-04-15 Yellowstone National Park
looks like a pristine western landscape populated by its wild inhabitants:
bison, grizzly bears, and wolves. But the bison do not always range freely,
snowmobile noise intrudes upon the park’s profound winter silence, and some
tourist villages are located in prime grizzly bear habitat. Despite these
problems, the National Park Service has succeeded in reintroducing wolves,
allowing wildfires to play their natural role in park forests, and prohibiting
a gold mine that would be present in other more typical western landscapes.
Each of these issues—bison, snowmobiles, grizzly bears, wolves, fires, and the
New World Mine—was the center of a recent policy-making controversy involving
federal politicians, robust debate with interested stakeholders, and
discussions about the relevant science. Yet, the outcomes of the controversies
varied considerably, depending on politics, science, how well park managers
allied themselves with external interests, and public thinking about the
effects of park proposals on their access and economies. Michael Yochim
examines the primary influences upon contemporary national park policy making
and considers how those influences shaped or constrained the final policy. In
addition, Yochim considers how park managers may best work within the
contemporary policy-making context to preserve national parks.
Myth and History in the Creation of Yellowstone National Park Paul Schullery
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2003-01-01 Does a beloved institution need its own myths to survive? Can
conservationists avoid turning their heroes into legends? Should they try?
Yellowstone National Park, a global icon of conservation and natural beauty,
was born at the most improbable of times: the American Gilded Age, when
altruism seemed extinct and society’s vision seemed focused on only greed and
growth. Perhaps that is why the park’s “creation myth” portrayed a few
saintlike pioneer conservationists laboring to set aside this unique wilderness
against all odds. In fact, the establishment of Yellowstone was the result of
complex social, scientific, economic, and aesthetic forces. Its creators were
not saints but mortal humans with the full range of ideals and impulses known
to the species. Authors Paul Schullery and Lee Whittlesey, both longtime
students of Yellowstone’s complex history, present the first full account of
how the fairy tale origins of the park found universal public acceptance and
the long, painful process by which the myth was reconsidered and replaced with
a more realistic and ultimately more satisfying story. In this evocative
exploration of Yellowstone’s creation myth, the authors trace the evolution of
the legend, its rise to incontrovertible truth, and its revelation as a
mysterious and troubling episode that remains part folklore, part wish, and
part history. This study demonstrates the passions stirred by any challenge to
cherished national memories, just as it honors the ideals and dreams
represented by our national myths.
Selling Yellowstone Mark Daniel Barringer 2002 "For as long as they have
existed, the national parks have been the scene of some of the most intensive
commercial activity in the American West. Selling Yellowstone recounts the
story of such activities in our oldest park from the 1870s through the 1960s.
It is the first book to examine critically the role of business in the
development of America's national parks, demonstrating how profit-driven
entrepreneurs shaped the physical landscape of what is generally perceived as
unaltered wilderness."--Jacket.
Wonderlandscape: Yellowstone National Park and the Evolution of an American
Cultural Icon John Clayton 2017-08-08 An evocative blend of history and nature
writing that tells the story of Yellowstone’s evolving significance in American
culture through the stories of ten iconic figures. Yellowstone is America's
premier national park. Today is often a byword for conservation, natural
beauty, and a way for everyone to enjoy the great outdoors. But it was not
always this way. Wonderlandscape presents a new perspective on Yellowstone, the
emotions various natural wonders and attractions evoke, and how this explains
the park's relationship to America as a whole. Whether it is artists or
naturalists, entrepreneurs or pop-culture icons, each character in the story of
Yellowstone ends up reflecting and redefining the park for the values of its
era. For example, when Ernest Thompson Seton wanted to observe bears in 1897,
his adventures highlighted the way the park transformed from a set of
geological oddities to a wildlife sanctuary, reflecting a nation was concerned
about disappearing populations of bison and other species. Subsequent eras
added Rooseveltian masculinity, democratic patriotism, ecosystem science, and
artistic inspiration as core Yellowstone hallmarks. As the National Park system
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enters its second century, Wonderlandscape allows us to reflect on the values
and heritage that Yellowstone alone has come to represent—how it will shape the
America's relationship with her land for generations to come.
The Ecology of Large Mammals in Central Yellowstone Robert A. Garrott
2008-11-25 This book is an authoritative work on the ecology of some of
America’s most iconic large mammals in a natural environment - and of the
interplay between climate, landscape, and animals in the interior of the
world’s first and most famous national park. Central Yellowstone includes the
range of one of the largest migratory populations of bison in North America as
well as a unique elk herd that remains in the park year round. These
populations live in a varied landscape with seasonal and often extreme patterns
of climate and food abundance. The reintroduction of wolves into the park a
decade ago resulted in scientific and public controversy about the effect of
large predators on their prey, a debate closely examined in the book.
Introductory chapters describe the geography, geology and vegetation of the
ecosystem. The elk and bison are then introduced and their population ecology
described both pre- and post– wolf introduction, enabling valuable insights
into the demographic and behavioral consequences for their ungulate prey.
Subsequent chapters describe the wildlife-human interactions and show how
scientific research can inform the debate and policy issues surrounding winter
recreation in Yellowstone. The book closes with a discussion of how this
ecological knowledge can be used to educate the public, both about Yellowstone
itself and about science, ecology and the environment in general. Yellowstone
National Park exemplifies some of the currently most hotly debated and highprofile ecological, wildlife management, and environmental policy issues and
this book will have broad appeal not only to academic ecologists, but also to
natural resource students, managers, biologists, policy makers, administrators
and the general public. * Unrivalled descriptions of ecological processes in a
world famous ecosystem, based on information from 16 years of painstaking field
work and collaborations among 66 scientists and technical experts and 15
graduate studies. * Detailed studies of two charismatic North American
herbivore species – elk and bison * Description of the restoration of wolves
into central Yellowstone and their ecological interactions with their elk and
bison prey * Illustrated with numerous evocative colour photographs and
stunning maps
Fly Fishing Yellowstone National Park Nate Schweber 2012-08 The most important
hatches and recommended patterns, along with key fishing techniques and the
best times of year to fish there.
CRM 2007
The Battle for Yellowstone Justin Farrell 2017-02-28 Yellowstone holds a
special place in America's heart. As the world's first national park, it is
globally recognized as the crown jewel of modern environmental preservation.
But the park and its surrounding regions have recently become a lightning rod
for environmental conflict, plagued by intense and intractable political
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struggles among the federal government, National Park Service,
environmentalists, industry, local residents, and elected officials. The Battle
for Yellowstone asks why it is that, with the flood of expert scientific,
economic, and legal efforts to resolve disagreements over Yellowstone, there is
no improvement? Why do even seemingly minor issues erupt into impassioned
disputes? What can Yellowstone teach us about the worsening environmental
conflicts worldwide? Justin Farrell argues that the battle for Yellowstone has
deep moral, cultural, and spiritual roots that until now have been obscured by
the supposedly rational and technical nature of the conflict. Tracing in
unprecedented detail the moral causes and consequences of large-scale social
change in the American West, he describes how a "new-west" social order has
emerged that has devalued traditional American beliefs about manifest destiny
and rugged individualism, and how morality and spirituality have influenced the
most polarizing and techno-centric conflicts in Yellowstone's history. This
groundbreaking book shows how the unprecedented conflict over Yellowstone is
not all about science, law, or economic interests, but more surprisingly, is
about cultural upheaval and the construction of new moral and spiritual
boundaries in the American West.
If Fish Could Scream Paul Schullery 2008-07-28 In essays sometimes
controversial, sometimes reflective, all fascinating, Paul Schullery ruminates
on the evolution of fly fishing.
Ecological Dynamics on Yellowstone's Northern Range National Research Council
2002-02-01 Ecological Dynamics on Yellowstone's Northern Range discusses the
complex management challenges in Yellowstone National Park. Controversy over
the National Park Service's approach of "natural regulation" has heightened in
recent years because of changes in vegetation and other ecosystem components in
Yellowstone's northern range. Natural regulation minimizes human impacts,
including management intervention by the National Park Service, on the park
ecosystem. Many have attributed these changes to increased size of elk and
other ungulate herds. This report examines the evidence that increased ungulate
populations are responsible for the changes in vegetation and that the changes
represent a major and serious change in the Yellowstone ecosystem. According to
the authors, any human intervention to protect species such as the aspen and
those that depend on them should be prudently localized rather than ecosystemwide. An ecosystem-wide approach, such as reducing ungulate populations, could
be more disruptive. The report concludes that although dramatic ecological
change does not appear to be imminent, approaches to dealing with potential
human-caused changes in the ecosystem, including those related to climate
change, should be considered now. The need for research and public education is
also compelling.
Yellowstone Fishes John D. Varley 1998 This richly illustrated and thoroughly
researched reference covers all the species of fish and every aspect of their
existence in one of the most famous sport fisheries in the world. This edition
includes new material on the impact of forest fires and the introduction of
non-native species; an expanded chapter on angling; and an assessment of recent
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management policies. Full color plates and historic b&w photos.
Large-Scale Conservation in the Common Interest Susan G. Clark 2014-09-03 Many
people working toward sustainability recognize the important role of
conservation but are inadequately prepared to deal with the large spatial,
temporal and complexity scales that are involved in large-scale conservation
efforts. Problems in large-scale conservation require navigating an
intermixture of geophysical, biological and political dimensions. Coming to
grips with these many natural and human forces and factors at large scales,
much less the myriad details in any single case, is challenging in the extreme
and becomes more critical with each day that passes. Large-scale conservation
poses many complex challenges that single disciplines, approaches or methods
cannot fully address alone. Interdisciplinarity can significantly strengthen
large-scale conservation efforts. Throughout Large-Scale Conservation in the
Common Interest the editors and authors argue that a more holistic and
genuinely interdisciplinary approach is required to solve the complex and
growing challenges associated with large-scale conservation. The chapters
within offer such an approach and define key terms, bring challenges to light
and employ case studies to offer concrete practical and strategic
recommendations to help those who are engaged in the interactive tasks of
promoting sustainability and human dignity. This book is intended for a broad
audience, including students and professors new to the field of large-scale
conservation, experienced field-based practitioners in science and management
and decision and policy makers who set specific and strategic direction for
large landscapes. Professors can use this book to introduce students to the
challenges of successful large-scale conservation design and implementation and
to teach interdisciplinarity as a framework, concept and tool. Professionals
will find this book offers a new way of using science, management and policy to
make decisions. Finally, this volume can be used as a guide to set up
workshops, seminars, or projects involving diverse people and perspectives.
Yellowstone Wolves Douglas W. Smith 2020-12-28 In 2020, it will have been
twenty-five years since one of the greatest wildlife conservation and
restoration achievements of the twentieth century took place: the
reintroduction of wolves to the world’s first national park, Yellowstone.
Eradicated after the park was established, then absent for seventy years, these
iconic carnivores returned to Yellowstone in 1995 when the US government
reversed its century-old policy of extermination and—despite some political and
cultural opposition—began the reintroduction of forty-one wild wolves from
Canada and northwest Montana. In the intervening decades, scientists have
studied their myriad behaviors, from predation to mating to wolf pup play,
building a one-of-a-kind field study that has both allowed us to witness how
the arrival of top predators can change an entire ecosystem and provided a
critical window into impacts on prey, pack composition, and much else. Here,
for the first time in a single book, is the incredible story of the wolves’
return to Yellowstone National Park as told by the very people responsible for
their reintroduction, study, and management. Anchored in what we have learned
from Yellowstone, highlighting the unique blend of research techniques that
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have given us this knowledge, and addressing the major issues that wolves still
face today, this book is as wide-ranging and awe-inspiring as the Yellowstone
restoration effort itself. We learn about individual wolves, population
dynamics, wolf-prey relationships, genetics, disease, management and policy,
newly studied behaviors and interactions with other species, and the rippling
ecosystem effects wolves have had on Yellowstone’s wild and rare landscape.
Perhaps most importantly of all, the book also offers solutions to ongoing
controversies and debates. Featuring a foreword by Jane Goodall, beautiful
images, a companion online documentary by celebrated filmmaker Bob Landis, and
contributions from more than seventy wolf and wildlife conservation luminaries
from Yellowstone and around the world, Yellowstone Wolves is a gripping,
accessible celebration of the extraordinary Yellowstone Wolf Project—and of the
park through which these majestic and important creatures once again roam.
Nature's Burdens Daniel Nelson 2017-05-15 Nature’s Burdens is a political and
intellectual history of American natural resource conservation from the 1980s
into the twenty-first century—a period of intense political turmoil, shifting
priorities among federal policymakers, and changing ideas about the goals of
conservation. Telling a story of persistent activism, conflict, and frustration
but also of striking achievement, it is an account of how new ideas and
policies regarding human relationships to plants, animals, and their
surroundings have become vital features of modern environmentalism. In the
1960s and 1970s, Congress embraced the largely dormant movement to preserve
distinctive landscapes and the growing demand for outdoor recreation,
establishing an unprecedented number of parks, monuments, and recreation areas.
The election of Ronald Reagan and a shift to a Republican-controlled Senate
brought this activity to an abrupt halt and introduced a period of intense
partisanship and legislative gridlock that extends to the present. In this
political climate, three developments largely defined the role of conservation
in contemporary society: environmental organizations have struggled to defend
the legal status quo, private land conservation has become increasingly
important, and the emergence of potent scientific voices has promoted the
protection of animals and plants and injected a new sense of urgency into the
larger cause. These developments mark this period as a distinctive and
important chapter in the history of American conservation. Scrupulously
researched, scientifically and politically well informed, concise, and
accessibly written, Nature’s Burdens is the most comprehensive examination of
recent efforts to protect and enhance the natural world. It will be of interest
to environmental historians, environmental activists, and any general reader
interested in conservation.
Yellowstone's Destabilized Ecosystem Frederic H. Wagner 2006-05-25 "The beloved
Yellowstone National Park underwent a management shift in 1969 that drastically
altered its landscape. This book comes at a time when scientific results are
sometimes withheld so that they do not challenge policy positions. The author
charges that Yellowstone-supported research has produced a faulty ecological
paradigm, whether consciously or not, in order to maintain status quo of the
Park's "natural-regulation" policy." "Wagner's ecosystem model of the Park's
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northern range focuses on a low-elevation region of the Park where a large herd
of Rocky Mountain elk winters. His study spans 132 years of ecological,
hydrologic, archaeological, photographic, and historic evidence and synthesizes
the herd's impact over time."--BOOK JACKET.
Yellowstone David Rains Wallace 2001 Yellowstone: A Natural and Human History,
Yellowstone National Park, Idaho, Montana, and Wyoming This colorful and
profusely illustrated official Handbook from the National Park Service explores
the exciting home of steaming geysers, hot springs, grizzly bears, wolves, elk,
buffalo, big horn sheep, moose and other wildlife. This book also includes a
travel guide and detailed reference material for touring the parks.
National Parks Alfred Runte 2021-12-15 Revised with a new epilogue and iconic
national park art, this fifth edition of National Parks: The American
Experience tells the highly engaging story of how Americans invented and
expanded the concept of national parks. A prominent adviser to the Ken Burns
Emmy Award-winning documentary, "The National Parks: America's Best Idea,"
Alfred Runte is renowned as the nation's leading historian on the meaning and
management of these treasured lands. Lavishly illustrated with period
photographs, including eight pages of color paintings, National Parks: The
American Experience has never been more beautiful or profound. This remains a
stirring look into the lands that define America, from Yosemite and Yellowstone
to wilderness Alaska. This is how we got our parks, and yes, how we have
occasionally failed them, and when doing so how we have failed ourselves.
"Civilization is the problem parks solve," Runte writes. At times, the national
parks may seem as imperfect as they are exceptional; the point is that they are
all we will ever have. Knowing that earlier America, and planning for the new
America, still demands our humility to advance the best of both.
Yellowstone's Wildlife in Transition P. J. White 2013-04-01 The world's first
national park is constantly changing. How we understand and respond to recent
events putting species under stress will determine the future of ecosystems
millions of years in the making. Marshaling expertise from over 30
contributors, Yellowstone's Wildlife in Transition examines three primary
challenges to the park's ecology.
Yellowstone Wildlife Paul A. Johnsgard 2013-06-15 Yellowstone Wildlife is a
natural history of the wildlife species that call Yellowstone National Park and
the Greater Yellowstone Ecosystem their home. Illustrated with stunning images
by renowned wildlife photographer Thomas Mangelsen, Yellowstone Wildlife
describes the lives of species in the park, exploring their habitats from the
Grand Tetons to Jackson Hole. From charismatic megafauna like elk, bison,
wolves, bighorn sheep, and grizzly bears, to smaller mammals like bats, pikas,
beavers, and otters, to some of the 279 species of birds, Johnsgard describes
the behavior of animals throughout the seasons, with sections on what summer
and autumn mean to the wildlife of the park, especially with the intrusion of
millions of tourists each year. Enhanced by Mangelsen’s wildlife photography,
Yellowstone Wildlife reveals the beauty and complexity of these species’
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intertwined lives and that of Yellowstone’s greater ecosystem.
Yellowstones Survival Susan G. Clark 2021-05-15 This book focuses on
Yellowstone: the park, the larger ecosystem, and even more so, the “idea” of
Yellowstone. In presenting a case for a new conservation paradigm for the
Greater Yellowstone Ecosystem (GYE), including Yellowstone National Park, the
book, at its heart, is about people and nature relationships. This new paradigm
will be truly committed to a healthy, sustainable environment, rich in other
life forms, and one that affords dignity for all: humans and nonhumans. The new
story or paradigm must be about living such a commitment and future for GYE in
real time. The book presents a well-developed theory for interdisciplinary
problem solving that is grounded in practice.
Preserving Yellowstone's Natural Conditions James A. Pritchard 2022-10 In this
new edition James A. Pritchard has added a summary of recent developments in
wildlife science and management and discusses historical continuities in the
role of Yellowstone Park as a wildlife refuge and conservator.
After the Fires Linda L. Wallace 2004-01-01 Americans currently choose their
president through the electoral college, an extraordinarily complex mechanism
that may elect a candidate who does not receive the most votes. In this
provocative book, George Edwards III argues that, contrary to what supporters
of the electoral college claim, there is no real justification for a system
that might violate majority rule. Drawing on systematic data, Edwards finds
that the electoral college does not protect the interests of small states or
racial minorities, does not provide presidents with effective coalitions for
governing, and does little to protect the American polity from the alleged
harms of direct election of the president. In fact, the electoral college
distorts the presidential campaign so that candidates ignore most small states
and some large ones and pay little attention to minorities, and it encourages
third parties to run presidential candidates and discourages party competition
in many states. Edwards demonstrates effectively that direct election of the
president without a runoff maximizes political equality and eliminates the
distortions in the political system caused by the electoral college.
Pilgrimage to the National Parks Lynn Ross-Bryant 2013 National Parks –
'America's Best Idea' – were from the first seen as sacred sites embodying the
God-given specialness of American people and American land, and from the first
they were also marked as tourist attractions. The inherent tensions between
these two realities ensured the parks would be stages where the country's
conflicting values would be performed and contested. As pilgrimage sites embody
the values and beliefs of those who are drawn to them, so Americans could
travel to these sacred places to honor, experience, and be restored by the
powers that had created the American land and the American enterprise. This
book explores the importance of the discourse of nature in American culture,
arguing that the attributes and symbolic power that had first been associated
with the 'new world' and then the 'frontier' were embodied in the National
Parks. Author Ross-Bryant focuses on National Parks as pilgrimage sites around
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which a discourse of nature developed and argues the centrality of religion in
understanding the dynamics of both the language and the ritual manifestations
related to National Parks. Beyond the specific contribution to a richer
analysis of the National Parks and their role in understanding nature and
religion in the U.S., this volume contributes to the emerging field of
'religion and the environment,' larger issues in the study of religion (e.g.
cultural events and the spatial element in meaning-making), and the study of
non-institutional religion.
Searching for Yellowstone Paul Schullery 1997 An environmental study of the
world's first national park examines Yellowstone's history and its current
place in the world and recounts the ongoing debate over what the real purpose
of the park should be.
The Yellowstone Wolf Paul Schullery 2003 All royalties from sales of this book
go to Yellowstone’s wolf recovery project Few animals inspire such a mixture of
fear, curiosity, and wonder as the wolf. Highly regarded but often
misunderstood, the wolf has as many friends as enemies, and its reintroduction
into Yellowstone National Park has sparked both fascination and controversy.
Early in Yellowstone’s history, wolves were thought supernaturally evil, and
scores were destroyed. Northern Rocky Mountain wolves were native to
Yellowstone when the park was established in 1872, but “predator control” led
to determined eradication, and by the 1940s they were gone. Amid much fanfare,
however, wolves were reintroduced to one of the nation’s oldest national parks
in the 1990s. This comprehensive reference documents the prehistory,
management, and nature of the Yellowstone wolf. Historian-naturalist Paul
Schullery has assembled the voices of explorers, naturalists, park officials,
tourists, lawmakers, and modern researchers to tell the story of what may be
the most famous wolf population in the world. This unique book includes
numerous scientific studies of interest to wolf enthusiasts and scholars of
western wildlife issues, conservation, and national parks. In a new afterword,
Schullery discusses recent developments in the recovery project.
The Future of the Wild Jonathan S. Adams 2006 Offers a new approach to
conservation built upon the latest findings in conservation science, along with
the desires of local communities to protect the places where people live and
work.
The Bear Doesn't Know Paul Schullery 2021-09 At once a stirring adventure tale,
a candid memoir, an offbeat natural history, and a smart literary chronicle,
The Bear Doesn’t Know is a bear-lover’s book of wonders—rich in the joy,
beauty, and inspiration found during a life well lived in bear country.
Searching for Yellowstone Paul Schullery 2004 Yellowstone National Park is
beloved passionately and, as with all objects of passion, it generates heated
feelings and has for over 125 years. Created in 1872, Yellowstone has been at
the center of efforts to conserve the nation's once vast western wilderness. In
turn Yellowstone's history has demonstrated how complex those efforts to
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conserve it have been. As Schullery writes, "We inherited this great humming
thing . . . Ever since then we have imagined ourselves wise enough to control
it and have rushed to judge what is wrong with it. And every time we looked
hard enough, we discovered that there was more wrong with our judgment than
with Yellowstone." This marvelously detailed book skillfully and objectively
traces the park's social and ecological history from Pleistocene times to the
present. Searching for Yellowstone is an absolute "must read" for anyone
wanting to understand why the park is engraved in the American consciousness.
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